
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Saturday, September 18, 2021 5:00:10 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lawrence Weisberg
Submission Time: Sep 18 2021 4:27PM
Email: grendel992@comcast.net
Telephone: 503-805-0377
Address: 344 NW Macleay Bl.
Portland, ID 97210

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "I am a part-time resident of Ketchum, ID. I'm writing to express my opposition to 
the up-front surcharge being proposed by Idaho Power to cover the cost of running their new 
transmission lines underground. I don't think it's fair to burden the entire community with 
additional fees just to satisfy the aesthetic whims of just a few residents whose views might be 
impaired by a conventional line. Thank you for considering my comment. "
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